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January 5, 2018

James Owczarski

City Clerk

Milwaukee Common Council
City Hall, Room 205

200 East Wells Street
Milwaukee, WI 53202

RE: Communications from the City of Milwaukee Health Department (MHD) relative to an amendment to
the 2018 Positions Ordinance.

Dear Mr. Owczarski:

The City of Milwaukee Health Department (MHD) requests an amendment to the 2018 Positions Ordinance
to reflect changes to the City Development Block Grant (CDBG) budgets submitted to the Community
Development Grant Association (CDGA) grant office. The amendment adds 1.0 FTE Public Health Nurse 3
and 1.0 FTE Health Services Assistant Il however it does not have a fiscal impact on the City as the
additional positions are fully funded through grant dollars.

Therefore, the department respectfully requests that the 2018 Positions Ordinance be amended as follows:

Under Disease Control and Environmental Health Services Division, Childhood Lead Detection Program (Z)
add the following positions:

Public Health Nurse 3 (X)(TT) 1 position
Health Project Assistant IT (X)(TT}RR) 1 position

Footnote (TT) should be amended to state “To expire 12/31/18 unless the CDBG Lead Grant is extended”

Thank you for your consideration of this request. If you have any questions or require additional information,
please do not hesitate to contact me.

Sincerely,

-

Bevan K. Baker, FACHE
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